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Germantown Little League Responsible Spectator Plan 

Germantown Little League (GTLL), in coordination with Little League International, wish to promote the health of all 
players, coaches, umpires, volunteers and spectators.  With this plan, we are addressing expectations and guidelines for 
spectators of our games this 2020 summer.  The following guidelines will be used to accomplish this goal. 

1. All families are encouraged to limit the number of family members and friends they bring to games. Best 

practice is to keep it to immediate family members. 

2. Anyone sick or showing symptoms (fever, cough, shortness of breath) should stay home. 

3. Players and spectators should take their temperature before leaving the house and stay home with any reading 

of 100.4 F or higher according to CDC definitions. 

4. Family members with weakened or compromised immune systems should stay home to avoid any unnecessary 

risks.  Senior citizens are also encouraged to remain home to be safe. 

5. All participants and spectators are encouraged to wear masks. If senior citizens and those with compromised 

immune systems or conditions must attend, they should strongly consider wearing masks and gloves.   

6. Bleachers may be prohibited for spectator seating to help mitigate social distancing of the players from the 

dugouts.  If they are roped off, do not sit there.  You are encouraged to bring lawn chairs. 

7. Families should sit together but maintain social distancing from other families.  Seating can happen in the grassy 

areas around the fences on either side of the field. 

8. Parents are encouraged to supply their player(s) with wipes and/or sanitizer in their equipment bags for use 

before, during, and after games as necessary. 

9. Social distancing will be required.  Each family will be responsible for making sure those with them are being 

responsible spectators and respecting space of others.  Parents may wish to accompany their children to play 

areas.   

10. Players are encouraged to use their own personal equipment and avoid sharing. If families can afford helmets, 

bats, and catcher’s gear (only for those that intend to catch often), they should invest in this for their player(s).  

GTLL will provide helmets to those that do not have their own. 

11. All shared equipment must be wiped down before and after the games or if being exchanged between players. 

12. Spectators, players and coaches will not be allowed to chew/spit seeds or other similar items while at complex.  

Parents are encouraged to leave those items at home. 

13. Rest rooms should limit occupancy to one person at a time. 

 

Germantown Little League reserves the right to revise these rules before, during and after the season. 

Thank you for your continued vigilance to ensure the safety of our teams. 
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